
We are very pleased to announce two enhancements to the IDShield plan currently in place for  
employees.   First, we are expanding the benefits to include monitoring of all three major credit bureaus 
(TransUnion, Experian, and Equifax).  And secondly, beginning July 1 2020, your employer will pay 
premiums on your behalf for employee coverage and you will still have the option of extending 
coverage to your family.  IDShield Plan Benefits Include: 

• Identity Consultation and Advice  
• $1 Million Protection Policy 
• Identity and Credit Monitoring   
• Identity and Credit Threat Alerts   
• Complete Identity Restoration   
• Direct Access to Licensed Private Investigators   
• Monthly Credit Score Tracker   
• Social Media Monitoring    
• Mobile App   

 
Employees currently enrolled in the IDShield Family Plan will continue to be enrolled in the new plan 
without interruption.  However, because the County is now paying for your employee coverage, your 
monthly payroll deductions for family coverage will decrease to $12.95 starting in July 2020.  There is no 
action required on your part. 

Employees currently enrolled in the IDShield Individual Plan will continue to be enrolled in the new 
plan without interruption.  However, because premiums for employee coverage will be paid by your 
employer, payroll deductions will cease starting in July 2020.  There is no action required on your part. 

Employees who are not currently enrolled in the IDShield Plan will automatically be enrolled for 
employee coverage in the new plan effective July 1, 2020.  There is no cost to you for this coverage.  You 
will receive a welcome letter in early July from IDShield with instructions on activating your coverage 
and downloading the Mobile App to take full advantage of this important plan. 

If you wish to add your family to the plan please send an email to benefits@oklahomacounty.org 
including the following information: full name, date of birth, SSN, email address and relationship to 
you.   Please send this email by July 17, 2020.  Coverage for your family will begin on August 1, 2020.  
Payroll deductions of $12.95 will also begin in August. 

If you wish to opt out of this plan, please send an email to benefits@oklahomacounty.org including 
the following information full name and SSN.  Your enrollment and coverage will cease July 31, 2020. 

For additional information about this important benefit please 
visit the IDShield Microsite 
benefits.legalshield.com/oklahoma or contact IDShield 
directly at 888-807-0407, 7am-7pm, M-F Central Time. 
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